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Pastor Fremer: pastorfremer@gmail.com
Phone: 1-260-715-2353

Pastor's           
 Message



Elder's          
 Corner

Secretary

Available

After much prayer, I have decided to retire from
my Secretary job here at Trinity. If you are

interested, applications and a job description is
in the church office. I can also email you the
documents. The deadline to apply is October

31, 2022. Blessings, Toni

Voters

A Voter's meeting will take place on Sunday,
October 23rd following the 10:30am worship service. 

The following Members have agreed to place their
name in nomination for the following officers and

committees to begin their term January 1, 2023. 
Elder: Dale Hopf, Jim Post. Property: Mark Schorer,

Education: Kevin Kolb. 
Stewardship: Michael Mallmann, 
Chairman: David Scharinger, 
Finance: Sandy Marthenze,

 Richard Boje, Secretary: Angie Schorer, 
Cemetery: Dennis Bramstedt, Lance Liermann.

 





26. Pray for all Doctors, Nurses and all Hospital workers. 
27. 26. Pray for teacher everywhere parochial and public alike that they exhibit Christ like behavior with
all types of students.
28. Pray for all the Food Pantries that their shelves stay stocked.
29. Start out your day by Praying the Lord’s Prayer.
30.Today is Reformation Sunday, think about what it means to you.
31. Surprise someone with a Thinking of you card to brighten their day.
 



October is Pastor Appreciation Month.
One of the meanings for “appreciating” is to be aware of someone’s value.

Pastors provide spiritual direction and care for the church body. Pastors give us 
valuable leadership and teaching in the ministry of the Word. And pastors 
set the example of obedience to the mission of Christ and His Church. 
 

“Remember your leaders, those who spoke to you the word of God.
Consider the outcome of their way of life, and imitate their faith.” Hebrews 13:7.
Verse 17 in Hebrews goes on to implore the body of Christ to submit to our spiritual 
leaders for “they are keeping watch over your souls, as those who will have to give
an account.” . 

Called to shepherd the flock of God, pastors exercise oversight knowing
that when the Chief Shepherd appears, they will be rewarded (1 Peter 5:2-4). 

Pastors watch over us as a shepherd watches over his sheep. 
Shepherds always look out for the sheep’s well-being. Take some time  
this month to thank Pastor Fremer, pray for him and his family,  show God’s love
 to him, and encourage him.
 



We are off to a great start at preschool. We just
had another student enroll, so we now have five
children. We are hearing Bible stories from the

Old Testament, such as Noah, Abraham, and
Joseph. We have begun learning the alphabet

letters, and we are discussing different signs of
autumn and the importance of fire safety.



Be a part of Trunk or Treat here at
Trinity. Decorate your car trunk and

hand out candy to the trick or treaters. 
There is a sign-up sheet for those

decorating their car.



October 9 Flowers
The altar flowers on the altar are from Peter and Pat Sixel in honor of their wedding anniversary.

Happy Anniversary Peter and Pat. God's Blessings.
The tall pedestal flowers are for Lauren Kolb's birthday from her Grandpa and Grandma Schorer.

Happy birthday Lauren. Blessings on your special day. 
The purple mum on the low pedestal is from CWF in honor of LWML Sunday.  Thank you ladies.

May the Lord continue to bless this Ministry. 
October 16 Flowers

The altar flowers are from Connie and Jim Schmitt in honor of their 55th wedding anniversary.
Happy anniversary Connie and Jim. God's richest blessings to you. 
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THANK YOU to Hands for Hope who are diligently crocheting kitchen items for Love INC
Starter Kitchen Kits. These kits provide kitchen items to our neighbors who find themselves

in a situation of having to start over.



Love INC needs you! Our furniture ministry is in need of a few good people to deliver
furniture to Sheboygan County resident homes offering loving conversation and

encouragement. We deliver items such as beds/mattresses, dressers, couches, tables and
chairs. The volunteer will pick up or deliver furniture to the resident in your vehicle pulling a
Love INC trailer. Delivery is on a Saturday morning from 8 - 11:00 once a month. Neighbors

in need of housing and furniture is a constant and growing thing. In a 4-hour period, I take at
least 2 to 3 calls asking for furniture. If you would be able to help us, please call Love office

at 920-783-6701 or let Barb Wolfert know. You may also go directly to their website and find
many more volunteer opportunities. We are a faith based non-profit organization with over

40 churches involved in helping the Sheboygan community.
www.loveincsheboygancounty.org 




T h o s e  s e r v i n g
t h i s  m o n t h

            Elders                             Ushers 
8am Peter Franz          8am Team 5  10:30am Team 2 
10:30am Dale Hopf    

http://www.loveincsheboygancounty.org/





Providing for the needs and education of children
from families who have had to give up their

children and place them in our Lutheran
orphanages in Kenya. At this time, it costs

$1,080.00 a year to provide for a child's earthly
needs. This includes food, clothing, a safe shelter

and a Christ centered home at our Lutheran
orphanage, and a Christ centered Lutheran

academic education. Our monthly offering will go
toward providing for the needs of a child.  

 



If you would like repairs, landscaping, cleaning or
leveling done on your loved ones headstone, please

contact Matthew Ward at 920 207-2411. 

The traveling bulletins will be in
Novembers newsletter 

October Special Offering

Scrip
The holidays are

approaching very soon.
This year why not buy

scrip cards from Trinity
for all of your shopping

needs. Scrip is sold
before and after each

worship service. 




